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26th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Summer Holiday Club 
 
Are you interested in your child attending a summer holiday club? We are 
currently working with Premier Sports in order to look at the feasibility of running a 
summer holiday club at Leen Mills Primary School. 
 
We will only have a limited number of places available - the decision to run a club 

will depend on the number of people that show an interest. 
 
The proposal is: 
 

 The club will be available between 9.00am and 4pm Monday to Friday, during the 
last three weeks of the summer holidays. 

 The club will be sports orientated and run by qualified professionals. 

 The cost will be £18.50 per child, per day (must be paid in advance of the day) 

 Parents will need to book a minimum of three days per week. 

 Ratios will be 1:10 for under 8’s & 1:12 for over 8’s. 

 Staff will be trained in hygiene, risk mitigation & social distancing. 

 Staff will be DBS checked. 

 Children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle. 
 
If you are interested in using this club please show interest by emailing 
office@leenmills.notts.sch.uk  
 
Please respond by Friday 3rd July. 
Note: If we do not receive enough responses the club will not go ahead. 
 
Regards, 
 
Liz Havill 
School Business Manager 
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